  

           Alumni Varsity C Planning Committee Minutes

                

             August 7, 2012 meeting
Meeting called to order by chairman Jack Denson at 7:01 PM with Jeff Jenkins, Brett Doughty, Elizabeth and Paul Klopfer and Charlie Howard in attendance.  Minutes for the May 1 meeting were approved as written after a motion to do so by Jack and second by Charlie.  
                                    Statement of Financial Positions as of June 30, 2012


Information provided by Eileen Day, CU Finance—Compiled by Brett Doughty 8-6-2012

        Opening balance 4-1-2012           





$  14,198.87                                                            
Income:















Private gifts
April

$   780.00









                 June

$   100.00
   

                                                                                                                                                                             $   880.00


Total w/April-June income






$  15,078.87


Expenses:

Portfolio awards
          $          875.00





W-Soccer awards
          $       1,251.00  







 
Jostens Rings
          $
  3,600.00



Total April-June Expenses





               $       5,726.00

          Ending Balance






               $
       9,352.87





Statement of Financial Positions as of July 31, 2012

Opening Balance 7-1-2012





               $       9,352.87


  Income:
   


Private Gifts






July
         $              50.00

  No expenses






              $
           50.00

                                                                   Total with July gift and Ending Balance




               $
      9,402.87

No information for the balance at the end of July, 2011.
ATHLETICS REPORT.  Steve Bruning is our current, interim athletic director.  Fall sport athletes are or will soon be on campus.  A new scoreboard is being built in the southeast corner of the football field.  The first football game is September 1 versus Wittenberg at CU.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                              

OLD BUSINESS.  The criteria for the selection of the Berea Boots award recipient as presented by Fred Dafler last December has been accepted.  The awardee will be selected at a subsequent meeting. 

 NEW BUSINESS.  50-50 raffles will occur at our home football games.  A silent auction is in the planning stages for homecoming in the fall of 2013.  Varsity sport materials will be the highlight for auction items.  A few unique offerings are being sought.  In line with this, Brett made the following motion:  Alumni Varsity C Planning Committee proposes an initial inquiry into purchasing new chairs for the performance arena for varsity athletes participating in intercollegiate competition.  Charlie seconded this motion and the motion then passed.                                                                                                                                                      

Adjournment at 8:01 PM.  AVC planning committee will next meet on September 4, 2012 which is our normal, first Tuesday of the month meeting date.  Time is, as usual, 7:00  PM.  All are invited to attend.                                                                                                                                                                                                                       

Minutes written by Jeff and distributed with help from Stephanie.

